

Newsletter

Interview on Health Workforce Issues and Digital Skills

Hello again INHWE Members! You may remember a few weeks ago we highlighted an interview with Julie Browne as part of the **H-PASS Project** (of which INHWE is a partner)? Well, we are delighted to share another interview with you, this time with Dr. Ber Oomen, Executive Director of the ESNO, **European Specialist Nurses Organisation** and member of the H-PASS Advisory Board. In this insightful interview, Ber shares his thoughts on how H-PASS enhances workforce mobility, professional recognition, and the resilience of healthcare systems across Europe. He highlights the importance of preparedness, lifelong learning, and certification in strengthening specialist nursing practice and improving patient care. Read the full interview by clicking the button below.

Read Now

David Smith

Director



Visit Our Website



Funded by the European Union. Views and opinions expressed are however those of the author(s) only and do not necessarily reflect those of the European Union or the European Education and Culture Executive Agency (EACEA). Neither the European Union nor EACEA can be held responsible for them.